

897 Granite Drive Pasadena, CA 91101

626.795.6262626.795.4688

Dear Homeowner,

Our names are Mary and TJ Belongia. We've been married for four years and have one son, Jacob, who is 2 ½ years old. We also have one more baby on the way who will join our family in late April/early May.

We viewed your lovely home during the open house on Saturday and fell in love with it. We absolutely love the floorplan with the two living areas, the large picture window in the front living room, and the two fireplaces. We can already picture our family having Christmas there and making so many wonderful memories.

The pool in the backyard will be perfect for Jacob's birthday parties. He has a June birthday and it would be lovely to have friends and family over to celebrate his special day.

After we left the open house, we drove around and fell in love with the neighborhood, as well. The homes are so well maintained and so many of the houses are decorated for Christmas, making it a lovely neighborhood to raise a family in.

On our way out, we stopped and had a picnic lunch at the park just outside of the neighborhood and let Jacob play on the playground. It was the perfect ending to the afternoon, and we can envision ourselves doing that quite often.

We hope that you will select us as the next homeowners to raise a family and make memories in your home.

Sincerely,

Mary and TJ Belongia